
Chantarelle News - June 2014 

BOARD MEETING 
There is no Board Meeting in June. The next Board Meeting 
will be held in the Clubhouse at 3pm on Tuesday, July 15th. 
TGIF PARTY 
The next TGIF is at the clubhouse on Friday, June 6th, 
starting at 5:45pm. As usual, all residents are invited and we 
look forward to seeing you there. Newcomers to the 
community are especially encouraged to come along to meet 
their neighbors and make new friends. There is no 
admission charge, just bring a beverage of your choice and 
a small item of food to share. 

CHANTARELLE’S 25th ANNIVERSARY 
This year marks the 25th anniversary of the beginning of our 
community. We would like everyone to participate in this 
happy occasion. Our anniver-sary party and concert are 
scheduled for the first Sunday in October. For the concert 
portion, we are seeking Chantarelle residents to: sing (solo 
or group performance); play your own musical instrument(s); 
dance (keep in mind this will be a small space). You may 
choose any music on the themes of anniversary, life, love or 
something cheerful to celebrate. A registration form for 
concert participants will be sent out in July, via newsletter or 
flyer. Deadline for performers response will be August 3rd. 
For more concert information, contact May Hashii. If you 
have any photos, mementoes, memories or any other ideas 
which would add to the celebration, please send them to 
Peggy Owens at 104 S Temelec Circle. All photos will be 
returned promptly. 
NEW NEIGHBORS 
Please welcome our new neighbors: William & Laura Dietrick 
LANDSCAPING COMMITTEE 
We wish Joyce Eglin a speedy revovery from her recent 



surgery. The Landscape Committee awaits her return. Hurry 
back Joyce. Meanwhile, both Susan Moreschi and Debbie 
Hochleutner will handle landscaping requests and may be 
contacted by phone or email. The Landscaping Committee is 
looking for additional volunteers. If you are interested in 
volunteering, please contact Debbie or Susan. 
SAFETY & WELFARE 
Hans Steuck is looking for volunteers to assist him on the 
Safety & Welfare Committee. If interested, please contact 
Hans. 
MOVIE NIGHT 
The next Movie Night is Wednesday, June 18 at 7pm. The 
selected movie is “Doctor Zhivago”, starring Omar Sharif & 
Julie Christie. Several choices are available for future 
months, including: “Rain Man” (Dustin Hoffman & Tom 
Cruise) “Spanglish” (Adam Sandler) “Green Mile” (Tom 
Hanks) “Princess Diaries 2” (Julie Andrews) “Delirious” (John 
Candy) “You’ve Got Mail” (Tom Hanks & Meg Ryan) Please 
let Benny Lee know your preference. 

 


